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Subject: Rezoning Plan

From: Katie Madden  
Sent: Sunday, April 13, 2025 5:54 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org>; CityClerk <CityClerk@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Rezoning Plan 

Good Evening, 

I am greatly concerned about what I'm hearing through various avenues regarding a city rezoning plan 
that would allow four-floor apartment/condo style buildings in our residential neighborhoods.  

Having this type of building on a residential street would greatly increase the traffic, change the style 
when most of our houses are over 100 years old, and affect our sense of community in my 
neighborhood.  

Where can I access a copy of this report? I see reference on the city's website to transportation plans, 
and must be overlooking this report.  

Thank you for your assistance. 

Katie Madden 
1420 Brooklyn Ave. 
Ann Arbor 

--  
Katie A. Madden (she/her) 


